e all records created or received by the City of White Rock between February 11, 2019 and
February 27, 2019, including but not limited to internal and external email
correspondence, regarding the scheduling of the February 25, 2019 public hearing for
Bylaws No. 2289 and 2290 and the postponement of the February 25, 2019 Public
Hearing to March 11, 2019.



